Steam Mills Primary News

A huge thank you to the parents and families of
children who came to dismantle the green
container. It was a tough job but they got there!
Thank you Mr Brennan, Mr Cook (x2!), Mr Harris, Mr
Hudson and Mr Williams!

Class 2 had a wonderful time at Cotswold
Wildlife Park this week. They learnt so
much about the different animals there
and were a credit to the school. Many
thanks to the parent helpers.
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